
Our children deserve a 
world-class education!



Assemblyman Ken Blankenbush 
wants to know how you 
feel about the education our 
children are receiving.

(315) 493-3909  •  facebook.com/blankenbush  •  blankenbushk@assembly.state.ny.us

Let me know how you feel!
Take the survey at:  
tinyurl.com/BlankenbushEducation

“Common Sense Solutions for Upstate Kids”


